
T.W.I.G. Meeting held on 25/4/2019.

1) Present : Shaun ,Julia,Vivien,Margaret, Anne & Paddy.

2) Apologies: Helena & Moira.

3)Minutes of the last meeting : held on 17/1/19: taken as a true record. 
Proposed by Anne and seconded by Shaun.

4) Treasurer's report : Shaun explained that he had not prepared accounts for 
such a short period 1st April to 25th April. The balance on 25th April 2019 is 
£144.27.

5) Use of funds : £144.27 is in account. To be held over to next meeting.

6) Receipts have been received from Mary's Meals and Cafod  
(Mozambique,Syria and Yemen appeals)

7) Lenten Collection: It has come to our attention that we are short of 
collectors at St Mary's,Cottingley. Could we ask Helena if she could help or 
does she know anyone else who could assist? Could Rose be approached? 
Possibly a notice on the parish bulletin in the run up to Lent requesting  
assistance could be an idea.Shaun would be happy to pick up the collection 
from the collector(s) and Julia can pick up from the safe at St Mary's after 
9.30 am weekday Mass  on Thursdays.

8) Any Other Business : Global Healing presentation to possibly take place at 
Sacred Heart,like the one held at St Mary's last year.

Cafod poster "Our Common Home" is to be displayed at both churches. The 
group hopes to hold a liturgical event in church soon. Vivien to approach Fr 
Sean to see if a Mass could be held re the Global Crisis.

Harvest Fast to be held 5th & 6th October (27th Sunday in Ordinary Time)

9) Date of next meeting: 11/7/19


